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December 2017 

 

15 TEAM 3:30 

15 Kindergarten Spirit of Christmas 

20  Sing-a-long 10:00 

 

Winter vacation December 21-January 3 

(Teacher workday January 3) 

School resumes Thursday, January 4 

 

Milk Money  

Milk Money for the 3rd Nine weeks is $17.60 

and the second semester is $33.20 

 

Lost and Found 

We have a large number of items in our lost 

and found box. Please check this box if you 

are missing items. All items will be donated 

to the breadbasket at the end of the 

semester. Please be sure your child’s name is 

written on the tag inside their coat. This will 

make it easier for staff to return coats to 

their owner.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Returning to School after an illness 

Just a friendly reminder that our district 

policy states that students may return to 

school after being sick when they have been 

fever, vomit and/or diarrhea free for 24 

hours. Thanks for helping keep our students 

healthy.   

 

Inclement weather 

We are approaching the time of year when it 

is important to keep an eye on the weather. 

Be sure to send your child to school in 

appropriate clothing. Students must have a 

coat for recess if the temperature is below 

60 degrees. The guideline for indoor recess 

is; if the temperature combined with the 

wind chill is below 20 degrees, the students 

will have indoor recess. Staff members will 

also use their best judgment with factors 

such as playground conditions, time outside 

and age of students. Staff members will try 

to take students out if possible.  

 

Early Release & Cancellation Procedures 

In the event of an early school dismissal, the 

following procedure will be implemented: A 

message will be disseminated through the 

EZ messaging calling system. The radio and 

television stations will announce the early 

dismissal or cancellation. If possible, I will 

notify parents through my e-mail group. 

Parents will need to come into the school 

building to check out and pick-up students. 

Students will not be released to walk 

home. If your child is in Kindergarten, you 

will need to pick up your child at the West 

Campus in their classroom (kindergarten 

building). Please check out with their 

teacher. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


